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2022 NATIONAL ACCESSABILITY WEEK

The Committee discussed the 2022 National Accessibility Week. Cheryl Dillon, Diversity Specialist advised
that given the current state of the omicron virus that all public health and safety measure need to be followed
which would impact any potential events. She suggested having a proclamation prepared for the 2022
National AccessAbility Week.  The Committee will have a further discussion at their next meeting.
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